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	St Patrick’s Primary School
                           25th January 2016



Dear Parents,

We are now into our second full week back since the holidays and I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year for 2016 before it gets old!
Discipline Policy Consultation:
The period for consultation which was made available to all parents before Christmas has now closed and the proposals will be put forward at our next Board of Governors meeting in February for approval.  The complete policy will be made available on the school website after this has been ratified.

Catholic Schools Week:

A celebration of Catholic Education will take place in the first week in February and the theme is all about how we can act to show God’s Mercy.  In all our classes we will be examining this idea in the following ways:  
Monday:         I am the face of God’s mercy when I am kind and compassionate

Tuesday:        I am the face of God’s mercy when I forgive and reconcile

Wednesday:  Grandparents are the face of God’s mercy
Thursday:       I am the face of God’s mercy when I am fair and just

Friday:            I am the face of God’s mercy when I live like Jesus

GRANDPARENTS DAY: 

Grandparents of children in P.1, 2 and 3 are invited to attend a special Prayer Service on Wednesday 3rd February at 9.30am. in the assembly hall. This will be led by Fr Thomas and will be followed by a cup of tea after which grandparents are welcome to visit the classrooms and take photos with their grandchildren. Due to limited space we are asking that only grandparents attend (unless of course they need to be accompanied). A reply on the attached slip will help us to arrange for the numbers attending.
SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENINGS:
Thank you to the parents who attended the “Face-to-Facebook” presentation before Christmas and to those who attended the presentation on Literacy/Reading Development in St. Catherine’s on Wednesday evening.

Please note that when an invitation is issued to occasional evening events, the aim is to provide you with an opportunity to support your child’s learning and development by demonstrating ways to help them at home. It is all about providing as much as we can to help the children, and we cannot emphasise enough how important your impact at home has on their learning.
CHILDREN AND ELECTRONIC DEVICES/MOBILE PHONES:
As you are aware, children are not permitted to bring mobile phones etc. to school.  Please keep a close watch on how these and other devices are used at home, particularly when it comes to messaging and texting. A particular level of maturity is essential for any child to use these devices responsibly. If your child is experiencing any form of unpleasantness as a result of using such devices, then he/she needs to be very carefully monitored and instructed on responsible use of the devices. 
HEALTHY LUNCHES:
We have great support for our Healthy Break promotions with children drinking milk/water and eating fresh fruit/vegetables.  In order to have a positive influence on children’s healthy eating choices, please give consideration to what goes into lunch boxes (particularly if older children are packing their own!).  Public Health authorities are justifiably promoting awareness of sugar intake for children in particular. Sweets, biscuit bars and crisps have become a daily habit for many children rather than an occasional treat and as a result this may cause a threat to health in the long term.

Please encourage your child to bring home their lunch leftovers for disposal. This will show you what has/hasn’t been eaten in school and will also cut down on the increasing amount of food waste that we have to deal with in school.
GRANDPARENTS’ DAY   P.1, P.2, P.3

Name / class of child________________________________________________________________

Number attending Grandparents’ Day (Wednesday 3rd February 9.30am)_______________________

Signature of parent____________________________________________
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